TRUTH IN TAXATION MEETING
Sherman Township Board
March 14, 2024

Supervisor John Wilhelm called the Truth in Taxation Meeting of the Sherman Township Board to order on Thursday,
March 14, 2024 at 6:00 PM in the Sherman Township Office. Other Board members attending were Clerk JT Reno,
Treasurer Marilyn Kastelic, Trustee Deneen Connell, and Trustee Sondi Mathews. There were also 9 members of the
public in attendance.

The Clerk made a motion, seconded by Trustee Connell, to approve the agenda. All votes to approve were “ayes.”

The General Appropriations Act of Fiscal Year 2024-2025 was presented and the Clerk made a motion to discuss and
approve. Trustee Mathews seconded. The Supervisor stated that the only difference between this budget and the draft
budget presented at the February meeting were; testing fees for the sewer system, and the water plant assistant pay both
being reduced to $0. All votes to approve, during a roll call vote, were “ayes.”

A motion to adjourn was made by the Supervisor at 6:15 PM, the Treasurer seconded.

John Wilhelm, Supervisor JT Reno, Clerk



